STATE OF WASHINGTON

DEPARTMENT OF ECOLOGY

4681 N Monroe Street  Spokane, Washington 99205-1295 » (509)329-3400

June 20, 2016

Ms. Marlea Harmon

Chevron Environmental Management Co.
6101 Bollinger Canyon Road, Room 5228
San Ramon, CA 94583

Re: Termination of VCP Agreement for the following Site:

e Site Name: Chevron USA Inc Tekoa

o Site Address: State Route 274, Tekoa, WA
o Facility/Site No.: 8414654

e  VCP Project No.: EA0190

Dear Ms. Harmon:

The Washington State Department of Ecology (Ecology) is terminating the VCP Agreement
governing Project No. EA0190. The project involved the cleanup of the Chevron USA Inc
Tekoa facility (Site). The effective date of termination is the date of this letter. We are
providing this notice in accordance with the terms of the Agreement.

Reason

Ecology is terminating the Agreement because we understand that you are not actively cleaning
up the Site. On May 17, 2016, we sent you a letter requesting an update on the status of your
cleanup and your plan for completing the cleanup. You did not respond to that request. Since
we have not heard from you, we have decided to terminate the Agreement.

Next Steps
Based on this decision, Ecology may take one or more of the following steps:

1. Send you an invoice for any costs remaining on your account. In accordance with
the terms of the Agreement, you remain responsible for any costs incurred by us
before the effective date of termination.

2. Conduct a site hazard assessment (SHA) and rank the Site for further action.

You may apply to reenter the VCP if you decide to conduct further action at the Site.

o5 8

O



Contact Information

Ecology is committed to working with you to accomplish the prompt and effective cleanup of the
Site. If you have any questions about this notice, please contact me at (509) 329-3522 or at
patti.carter@ecy.wa.gov.

Sincerely,

R Codn
Patti Carter

VCP Site Manager

Toxics Cleanup Program, ERO
pc:mr

By certified mail [7015 0640 0003 6619 8055]



